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We know how important it is for children 
to attend their local secondary school and 
to feel part of their community, thriving in a 
familiar environment. At Kepier, we’re proud 
to be a school where demand for places 
continues to grow, and while we are currently 
oversubscribed, we remain committed to 
ensuring that learners can access our school 
as part of their educational journey.

This consultation is your opportunity to share your views and 
help shape the future of our school. Together, we can continue 
building an inclusive, and ambitious environment for every learner 
to achieve their full academic potential.

To meet this growing need 
and continue serving our 
community, we are working 
with Gradon Architecture on 
an exciting extension project, 
due to open in September 
2027. 

The works include a number 
of building extensions (in a 
similar style to the existing), 
additional on site parking and 
enhanced landscaping. 



PROPOSAL

Please scan the QR code to fill in a digital 
survey, or send any comments or queries to
enquiries@gradonarchitecture.com

We respectfully 
request comments to 
be submitted before: 
Friday 17th October

The proposed works include:      
A three-storey extension with new classrooms, offices, and toilets.
Reconfiguration of internal spaces to enhance teaching and learning 
experiences.
A single-storey extension to the P.E. Block for additional specialist music 
and performing arts teaching facilities.
A covered outdoor dining area and landscaped area for learners to enjoy.  
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